NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the Weber County Commission will hold a public hearing on April
15,2014 at 10:00 AM in the Commission Chambers (1st Floor, Weber Center, 2380 Washington
Blvd. Ogden, Utah) to consider a request to rezone certain property, located at approximately
156 North and State Road 158 (extending from the Ogden City water treatment plant, easterly to
the Pineview caretaker’s house), from the Forest-40 (F-40) Zone to the Forest Residential-1 (FR-
1) Zone. The purpose of the request is to create one building lot and implement development
standards that are more compatible with relatively small lots. Copies of the proposal may be
reviewed prior to the hearing in the Weber County Planning Division Office, Suite 240, in the
Weber Center.
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